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At the end of October 2020, the first joint Interreg project of the Municipality of Palást and 

Mary’s Route Public Benefit Association was completed. However, the work continues. 

 

The cooperation between the Municipality of Palást and Mary’s Route Public Benefit 

Association extends to a new area in the framework of the Interreg V-A Slovakia-Hungary 

Cooperation Program project SKHU / WETA / 1901 / 4.1 / 229, Green Innovative Users’ 

Guide - Our Common Natural Values, the purpose of which is to further strengthen 

cooperation between the two partner countries through joint development with the involvement 

of new partners. 

 

The development to be implemented will create a web and mobile application (IOS) user 

interface / application based on the ‘Brainbox’ game principle, in relation to the natural values 

of a given area. Primarily, we want to implement the possibility of learning by playing with 

development aimed at young people, but representatives of the older age group, as well as those 

who want to go hiking and excursions, will also find interesting and useful information. 

 

With the development of the application, many additional results are expected, as the values 

along the route will be surveyed and recorded, and as a result of serious IT development, events 

and workshops will be organized during the extensive presentation of the new mobile game. 

Through the development to be implemented, new international relations and co-operations will 

be established, which may expand and develop in the future. 

 

We will provide information on the joint work and the progress of the work already started in 

our next newsletter. 

 

More information can be found at http://greeninnovativeguide.mariaut.hu/tart/index/1486/1. 

 

 

The contents of the present newsletter do not necessarily reflect the official position of the 

European Union. 
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